
Shawna Senko 

From: Shawna Senko 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, January 10, 2014 4:03 PM 
Catherine Beard 

Subject: RE: PalmTel cancellation 

Per this e-mail the suggested docket title for the request to establish docket regarding the Palm Tel cance llation of pay 
telephone certification will be changed to "Certificate No. 5470" instead of "Certificate No. TG167." 

Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

From: Catherine Beard 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 3:50PM 
To: Shawna Senko 
Subject: PalmTel cancellation 

Hello Shawna, 

Could you please update the suggested docket title for the request to establish docket regarding the Palm Tel 
cance llation of pay telephone certification no. to state 5470 instead ofTG167? That was an error on my part. 
Thank you! 

Catherine Beard 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Utility Analyst II 
{850) 413-7080 
{850) 413-7081 
cbea rd @ psc.state. fl. us 
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